Taher Foodservice, Inc.

September 2014 Foodservice Report

Training Conducted:

We as a team finished the MSDS Training at our November Meeting.

Things we are doing:

A member of the Taher family accompanied Bruce Taher to Africa
approximately two years ago and contracted a disease which sadly
caused her to lose feet and hands. They spent many hours in the
hospital during the Thanksgiving Holiday. While in the hospital they saw
a need for holiday meals that the nurses and other families there had.
Therefore, this Thanksgiving Taher offered 2400 meals to the needy
families in their school districts. The meals came in kits of four for
family members. As the foodservice director | thought it would be a
great opportunity for the less fortunate families in this district to
receive a wonderful Thanksgiving meal. | ordered 16 meal kits (64
meals) and worked with Anna Johanson and Mark Ristau to locate
those families. | drove up the day before Thanksgiving to Plymouth and
got the kits and while Mark Ristau stayed here at the school waiting for
those families willing to pick their meals up, | delivered to those who
couldn’t come and get theirs. What a great opportunity we had to be of
service to the community. Although times are tough everywhere, Bruce
and his family felt this was very important to those in need.

The last couple of months we have had the opportunity to cater the
football banquet, fun night for FFA, cookies for Veteran’s Day and
Cinnamon Rolls for the Seniors Open House. We appreciate the




opportunity to be of service in any way we can to the Medford Public
School District and its surrounding community.

Respectfully Submitted,
Melissa Patterson

Taher Foodservice, Inc.




